District Day on the Hill

Kane School District participated in the Utah School Board Association (USBA) "District Day on the Hill" last week in the rotunda at the Utah State Capitol Building. Student artwork from across the district was proudly displayed along with a assessment scores on a graph showing the substantial academic gains in Mathematics, Language Arts and Science. Board member Danny Little and Business Administrator Cary Reese were present to answer questions about the Kane District. We also attended the Utah Education Network (UEN) board meeting and met with rural legislators to discuss and provide suggestions to legislative bills currently being considered in this session. In our legislative meetings, Representative Noel discussed his HB 291 (School and Institutional Trust Lands) and HB 408 (State Property and School and Institutional Trust Lands) bills with rural superintendents and school board members. Representative Lowry Snow presented his HB 239 S2 on Juvenile Justice Amendments to rural superintendent and school board members. I would like to thank School Board Member Danny Little and Business Administrator Cary Reese for arranging their schedules to attend the legislative meetings and the USBA District day on the Hill. A special thanks to the students for providing wonderful art work, Kane County Travel Council for the use of their back drop, Kamie Houston and Kim Blake for their organization of the Kane District display. We would like to thank Representative Noel for taking the time to meet with rural superintendents and board members across the state.

Ben Dalton Superintendent Kane School District



Board Member Danny Little, Superintendent Ben Dalton, Business Manager Cary Reese.



Danny Little, Representative Mike Noel, Supt. Ben Dalton, Cary Reese.